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        Since the outbreak of COVID-19, the Discovery Bay Recreation Club (“DBRC”) 

has strictly followed related regulations and guidelines issued by the government.  In 

response to the Government’s appeal to step up precautionary measures, DBRC and Club 

Siena have temporarily closed their clubhouses starting 25 March 2020.  Recently, with 

the gradual improvement of the situation, the two clubhouses and their facilities have 

started to reopen by phase since early May. 

 

        During this closure period, all cleaning and maintenance works were maintained to 

ensure the Club would be ready to resume its services once situation improved.  DBRC 

also offered a rebate of one-month subscription fee as recreation and F&B credits.  All 

members have been duly informed of the above matters. 

  

        Should members choose to cancel their membership, DBRC will handle the requests 

according to the Club Rules and By-laws, which are commercial contracts mutually 

agreed by DBRC and the members.  DBRC did not and will not in any ways delay the 

cancellation process.  If members have any enquiries regarding membership cancellation, 

they are welcome to contact DBRC direct.  If DBRC applies for Anti-epidemic Fund, any 

conditions that may be imposed by the government shall be strictly observed. 
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